LITCHFIELD/ANSLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARDS OF EDUCATION

CO-0OP BOARD MEETING

December 17, 2018

Matt Drew gave a tour of the High School Building before the meeting started.
President Mitch Feldman called the co-op meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Members Present: Bill Howard, Marie Sweley, Steve Heapy, Mitch Feldman, April Gross, Jim
Holm, Pete Cunningham, Derik Clay, Gail Reed, Danielle Ostrand, Jaime Bailey, Rod Amsberry,
Paul Johnson, and Tim Loy. Administration in attendance were Gordan Goodman, Heidi
Fessler, Wade Finley, and Matt Drew.

Visitors: None.

President Mitch Feldman announced and informed the public that a current copy of the Open
Meetings Law is posted on the wall of the meeting room, and also indicated the instructions
for those who wish to speak during the public forum.

President Mitch Feldman suggested we take turns with introductions with new faces in the
crowd.

Wade Finley went through the steps that have been taken to set up the Cooperative
Agreement Handbook. Gordon Goodman discussed the positive note of communication
through the zoom meetings. Wade, Gordon, and Matt took us through the Handbook section
by section. Questions were asked as they arose and changes were made where needed.
Discussion was made on coming up with an uniform method of evaluating the coaches across
the board. Matt Drew made notes of corrections that he will make to the Handbook and send
a copy to the Superintendents to present to their respective Boards at their January meetings.

Also discussion was made of a possible Eustis/Farnum and Elwood Co-op and causing a
possible opening in the FKC and if interest in pursuing the opening if this was to happen.

Jaime Bailey also brought up from last meeting how the status of a joint social media port was
being pursued or getting on together and possibility of joining our pep bands if there was talk
or even any feasibility there.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:13 p.m.

Marie Sweley
Board Secretary



